
 
 

GIBRALTAR ELECTRICITY AUTHORITY 

 

GIBRALTAR ELECTRICITY AUTHORITY NOTICE – INTERRUPTION TO 

ELECTRICITY SUPPLY 
 

The electricity supply to the following areas will be cut off on Monday 12
th
 August 2013 at 

22:00 hrs for a period approximately one hour to enable certain essential work to be carried 

out on the Distribution System. 

 

No.3 to No.11 Convent Place 

27 Town Range 

 

 

Telephone No.20075957 

Website : www.gibelec.gi 

 

Apologies for any inconvenience. 

 


